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The Meeting was opened in prayer at 11 am. 

Dr. Patti Catts, President of the University Research Committee proposed 
changes to the procedures for applying for and the awarding of faculty research 
grants. The Committee’s suggestion is that the application process should be 
moved to the fall semester in order to facilitate the awarding of the grants in 
the spring semester. M/S/P 

Dr. Thorpe introduced Dr. Decker as the incoming President of the Faculty 
Senate.  

Meeting was adjourned at 11:40 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Edward E. Decker, Jr. 
Vice president 


